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15 October 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Please click here to read information letter about Covid19 Home Testing. 
 
Also, as you will be aware from our previous communications, the Schools Nursing Teams will be in 
the Academy next week on Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st October to provide flu immunisations 
to consenting students. 
 
We have today heard from the Schools Nursing Team that they are unable to carry out any Covid-19 
immunisations next week. We will be informed of a new date for these to take place in due course.   
 
To confirm: The flu immunisations will still take place as planned next week.  
 
Kind regards 
The Bourne Academy 
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